NewCAL PROJECT UPDATE

NewCAL COMMUNITY MEETING

You are invited to join the NewCAL Working Group at
6:30 PM on Monday, February 22, 2021 (via Zoom)

In response to feedback received from various Council and Committee meetings in December and
the last Community meeting in early January, the Working Group has continued to study two design
approaches on the existing site, at 345 Walnut Street in Newtonville. At this juncture of Feasibility
Study, high level conceptual studies are being done to better understand the design relationship to
Newtonville for both an addition/renovation as well as for a new facility.

We look forward to sharing with the Community updated progress and are eager to hear
what you think of the work which has transpired.

We look forward to hearing your thoughts, suggestions and feedback!
Pleasejom us on Zoom using the mformatron below:
Web:

Phone: 1.646.558.8656
Meeting ID: 893 5732 2287 — Passcode: 553132

Add/Reno Site Plan ;-‘J / / | Add/Reno Concept Sketch  New Construction Site -“fﬁ'j J /

Pictured above are representative site plans and conceptual exterior renderings.

THOUGHTS? QUESTIONS?

Email the project team at newcal@newtonma.gov with any questions, comments,
concerns, or to sign up to receive future correspondence about this project.
Please also visit the project website: newcal.projects.nvS.com
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